Waupaca Cﬂmty Post

April 21,2022

The Waupaca Chain O’ Lakes
Protection and Rehabilitation District
{(WCOLD) proposes to treat
approximately 19.93 acres of the
Waupaca Chain O'Lakes for cantrol of
hybrid Eurasian water-milfoil (HWM).
Wisconsin Lake & Pond Resource will
perform the treatment in May — early
June, 2022. The proposed liquid
herbicide ProcellaCOR EC will be used
in spot-treatment areas throughout the
Chain. Wamning signs showing water
restrictions will be posted within 150’ of
the affected areas at the time of
treatment.

WCOLD will hold a public informational
meeting on the proposed treatment if
five (5) or more individuals,
organizations, special units of
government, or local units of
government reguest in writing such a
meeting. The persons or entities
requesting such meeting shall state
specific topics, including problems and
alternatives to be discussed. The
request for the public informational
meeting must be sent to the Waupaca
Chain O’ Lakes District, P O Box 123,
King, Wi 54946 and to the Wisconsin
Department of Natural Resources, 1625
E County Rd Y, Suite 700, Oshkosh, Wi
54901 within five (5) days after this
public notice is published.
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